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March 31, 2020

Dear YES Prep Families & Community,

Per Governor Abbott’s Executive Order issued this afternoon, YES Prep will extend its closure of
schools and offices through Monday, May 4 to help mitigate the spread of Covid-19.

We will revisit the guidance from federal, state, and local officials during the week of April 30 to
determine if it is necessary to keep schools closed beyond May 4.

Additionally, we encourage our YES Prep community to abide by Harris County Judge Lina Hidalgo’s
“stay-at-home” order, which is now extended through April 30, to help mitigate the risk of spreading
the virus.

Your safety and well-being are important to us and we want to reiterate that while we know this
extended closure is a challenging time for all, YES Prep will continue to be here to support our
students and families.

Our campuses may be closed, but learning is not stopping for YES Prep students. YES Prep’s virtual
distance learning program, “Keep YES Prep Learning,” officially launched Monday, March 30 and we
are working with families and students every step of the way to ensure they are getting the
academic resources they need during this closure.

For more details, please visit our website at www.yesprep.org.
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